


REGISTRATION LINK 

 

“Precisely what menstruation is, is not yet very well known.”_ 
 — G. Stanley Hall 
 
Girl Up Agni is delighted to announce that we will be conducting a seminar in 
collaboration with the WUS committee on the topic, *'Menstrual Health Awareness'*. 
 
Link for registration - 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfHsU0LGV
epWqvDbX0pol3JxZ3RatHgE6qnxz4KMVMHkH6jnA/vie
wform 
 
 *Date of the event is 18th April 2023, 11:00 AM onwards, in the Theatre Room* 
 
-Speaker for the day will be Mr. Atul Gupta, trustee of Niine Foundation.  
-Attendance will be provided 
 
*The seminar is free of cost.*  
 
We are looking forward to your presence in this attempt to create awareness around 
menstrual health.  
 
Team Girl Up Agni 
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